Westacre Infant School

Finchfield Hill, Finchfield, Wolverhampton WV3 9EP

Telephone: 01902 558532 Email: westacreinfantschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Operation Christmas Child Shoebox Appeal

Dear Parent and Carers,

We are inviting you to take part in a very special children's charity.

What is the Shoebox Appeal?

Donations of gift filled shoe boxes are sent to children around the world, just in time for Christmas.

Last year shoeboxes from the UK were sent to children in hospitals, orphanages, homeless shelters and poor communities in Africa, Eastern Europe and Central Asia.

What do I need to do?

Follow the simple instructions within the leaflet sent home.

All you need is an empty shoe box, your gifts, wrapping paper, £5 donation towards postage (this can be paid online or sent in the envelope provided, and your shoebox tracked) and a rubber band to secure the box lid.

Please drop off your completed box at school by Friday 5th November.

Thank you for your support



